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Final dates for the diary
Tues 12th July – children with their new teachers

Thurs 14th July – Year 6 Leavers Production (5.30pm at school)

Fri 15th July     - Year 1 and 2 dress Animal Dress day

Fri 15th July – Reports home

Mon 18th July – Sports mornings (details have been sent out)
Mon 18th July – School disco (details attached)

Tues 19th July – 100% Attendance Assembly (9.15am)

Tues 19th July – Parents Afternoon (2.00 – 3.30pm)
Fri 22nd July – Leaver Assembly in church (9.15am)

Break up

Children return to school on Wednesday 7th September 2016

Have an amazing holiday!

Here’s hoping the promised ‘Spanish Plume’ does bring the warmer weather so that we can all have a proper summer break!


Another year has flown by and the children have once again done themselves proud. This has been an incredibly busy year with the new assessment procedures not helping! Well done to all the children, but especially those in years 1,2 and 6 for working so hard and for pulling out all the stops. I can safely say that they have definitely earned their summer holidays!


The school has undergone some changes to the buildings and more refurbishments are booked in for over the holidays. We also hope to refurbish the playground in the autumn term.


In addition to this we have purchased our first set of ipads and we hope to add more in the next academic year. 


Finally I would like to take this opportunity to say a big ‘thank you’ to the Quinton community for all their support this year. 
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Hello


Mrs Jukes, Miss Davies and Mrs Oliver join us in September to strengthen our already excellent teaching team. Please show them a warm welcome in September when they join us.


Mrs Bruten has already started her role as Head of School and I know many of you have met her. Please say hello to her when you do see her – introduce yourselves so she can get to know you better!





Classes for next academic year


Reception – Mrs Kristy Oliver


Year 1 – Miss Charlotte Davies


Year 2 – Miss Helen Cadwallader


Year 3 – Mrs Alison Leonard


Year 4 – Miss Emily Connolly


Year 5 – Mrs Joanne Jukes


Year 6 – Mr Adrian Bassett





Intervention teacher – Miss Rebeka Hodt


PPA teacher – Mr Chris Saviddes





Executive Head Teacher – Mrs Samantha Cosgrove


Head of School – Mrs Jane Bruten


Special Needs Co-ordinator – Mrs Joy Bourne
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Goodbye


We say good bye to Mrs Burns whose contract has come to an end and a fond farewell to Miss Grogan who has decided now is the time to fly the nest. She has been with us since the start of her career and is now ready for the challenges of a new school. She will be hugely missed and I thank her on your behalf for the commitment she has shown Quinton over the years. Good Luck Miss Grogan!





Goodbye and Good Luck Year 6


As usual our year 6 children have been excellent role models and I know that they are more than ready for he challenges that year 7 bring. Good luck to you all – you have done yourselves proud year 6 and have been excellent ambassadors for the school. We shall miss you.





Events this academic year.
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Once again this has been an incredibly busy year with many exciting activities taking place. We have had several themed weeks, including learning more about other faiths, a music week, our ‘Round the World’ week and our annual pantomime which gives us a stimulus for our writing. Parents have been in for science, literacy and numeracy mornings and we have had three coffee meetings where parents could come in and meet the governors and myself. The street party was a resounding success and the parent’s lunch was so well attended that we are considering having it over two days next year! 


All the children have had opportunities to work on the Eco Bus when that came to school for a few days, have lessons from a tennis coach and be involved in the ‘Science of Sound’ workshop. Every class has been on at least one trip to places such as Legoland (year 3), Conkers (year 1) and going to see David Walliams’ Gangsta Granny at the theatre (year 5). Year 6 had their annual residential and the children had a fabulous time being ‘free’ from their parents for a few days. 


We have been fortunate to have several of our assemblies led by visitors, not least the Bishop from Malawi, the Birmingham City Mission and Jill Stohlberg from the Diocese. This is in addition to the services that have been held at church with the school celebrating our Christian festivals. 


After school sports clubs have been very well attended with children being involved in netball, table tennis, cross country, football, badminton and tag rugby tournaments. Mr Bassett also ran a science club and Captain Ade ran his Quest club.





Wow! When you look back at what has been accomplished this year it is clear to see that the children have had a rich and varied curriculum and we plan on expanding this even further next year.





Parent’s Afternoon


Parents are invited into school on Tuesday 19th July (2pm onwards) to look at their child’s books and speak to the class teacher about the school report if they so wish. Children can go home with their parents afterwards. Please note, children will NOT be let out of school early unless with their parent/carer. If you wish for your child to go home with someone else then the school MUST be informed. Thanks for your support with this.








